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WOO DLEY  A L LOTM E NT S  TE NANT S  ASS OCIAT IO N  
 

 

SPEC IAL  BUL LET IN  –  93 

June 2023 

Highwood Primary School visit to the Allotment Site 
 

Please be advised that we have received a request from Highwood Primary School to come on a school visit 

to our allotments at Reading Road on the 16th June between 09:30 – 11:45. The first group will arrive at 

09:30 and second group at 10:45. 

We have been in discussion with Highwood Primary School for full information about their visit and with 

Woodley Town Council, who have given full permission for the committee to run this. 

Please be assured that Highwood Primary School have the adequate adults to supervise the school children 

from the school to the allotments and back again, and we shall have committee volunteers to show them 

around a planned route.  Highwood Primary School and the Committee will both complete a full risk 

assessment beforehand, to have minimal impact on tenants. 

This is a great opportunity for us to show the children around, providing them with the history of the 

Reading Road Allotment site, our visions and values on what we are doing to help with the environment, 

answer any questions that they may have.  After all, this is the next generation, who one day well may 

have their own allotment. 

Should you have any questions regarding their visit or useful information about the history of the site, old 

photographs etc. - please do not hesitate to contact me on the email address below.  

Many thanks 

Sarah Lane –Chair 

chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk 

mailto:chair@woodley-allotments.org.uk

